From: DAN ZANGS

Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 8:15 AM
To: Tilley, Corinne (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1200 Rice Street Public Hearing
Importance: High

I am unable to attend the meeting but would like to express my concerns. From the beginning
the handing of the property has been totally wrong. The lot size is way to small and is a danger.
I have to walk by everyday to the bus and see the parking situation and more. I feel sorry for
Ray and Susan Cantu who has put their own money out when your decision has already been
made. They have had nothing but concerns but for safety of the corner. The store only does any
fixes/changes when forced, that's how much they really care about the neighborhood. The
county and city has done a huge dis-service to our block, neighborhood and community. None of
you would put up with this in your neighborhoods. Respectfully Submitted, Patty Zangs



